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 NEXT WEEK’S DINNER MENU – WEEK 3 
 

Attendance figures for week ending Friday 7
th

 June are as follows:   
 

     Year R 95.8%  Year 1 98.5% Year 2  100% Year 3 100% 

     Year 4 97.1%  Year 5 100%       Year 6 100% 98.8% 
 

Well done to Years 2, 3, 5 and 6 for 100% attendance 

Whole school attendance this academic year: 96.6% 
. 

MONDAY WEEK 2 DINNER MENU CHANGE  

From now on Week 2 Mondays, the wrap will be replaced with pepperoni or cheese and tomato 

pizza. 
 

CLASS 3 CHALLENGE 

Class 3 are working preparing games and activities for the summer fayre.  Each team will 

present a pitch to a panel.  If their pitch is successful they will receive a £10 loan from the 

Friends to set up their activities.  Thank you to the Friends for supporting this initiative. We 

wish them luck in the challenge. 
 

WEBSITE 

Please don’t forget to check out our website for newsletters, dinner menus, term dates, 

photographs and other useful information at www.st-johns-dartmouth.devon.sch.uk. There is 

also lots of new information about internet safety and how to keep your children safe online 

(when using YouTube, WhatsApp, Pokemon Go etc.)   Information about the Friends can be 

found on the school website and any information for the Friend’s events will also be advertised 

on the website, in the newsletter and via email and there will soon be a Friend’s notice board in 

reception. 
 

ALLERGIES 

Please be aware that we have some children who have severe allergic reactions to certain foods. 

Can we remind you that we are a nut-free zone and would prefer children not to bring in 

products like nutella. Please could you also remind your child that some plants and bright 

berries can be poisonous and should not be put into the mouth. 
 

SCHOOL RESEARCH 

Nicholas Davies is writing a book about the history of St Johns School and would like help 

with details. If you have any information that you would like to share then please contact him 

on daviesnicholas72@gmail.com or call him on 01803 834942. 

156 Britannia Avenue, Dartmouth TQ6 9LQ 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wed 19
th

 to Fri 21
st
 Jun Dartington Residential Trip 

Fri 5
th

 July   Sports Day  

Fri 12
th

 July   Good Work Assembly for Parents 9am 
Fri 12

th
 July    Summer Bazaar 1.45pm 

Fri 19
th

 July   Yr 6 Leaver’s assembly 10am 

    Last Day of School 
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